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November 3, 2023 
 
Via Electronic Mail Only 

Daniel Goldner, Chair 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 
 
Re: DE 23-081 Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty  

Request for Approval of Revenue Decoupling Adjustment 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 

 On behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty, I write to 
withdraw the Company’s objection to the Department of Energy’s request to continue the 
November 8 hearing.  The parties will discuss and propose a new schedule shortly. 

Sincerely, 

 
Michael J. Sheehan 

cc:  Service List 


